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Play Equipment 

Would parents please ensure 

their children do not play on 

outdoor equipment before and 

at the end of the school day as 

our insurance does not cover us 

if a child has an accident on it 

outside of school hours. 

 

Free School Meals 

As you already know, children in Reception, 

Year 1 and Year 2 now receive free school 

meals, so with the cold weather approaching 

your child may wish to 

have a hot dinner at 

lunch time. 

 

Kitchen 

The installation of our new cooking kitchen 

has been delayed, this is still planned, but in   

order to ensure we get good value for mon-

ey and the best contractors to do the job 

this has taken longer than expected. 

2½ Year Olds 

Our first 2½ year olds start next week, 

please spread the word to anyone you 

know may be interested in a place in our 

Nursery. 

 

We also still have  

places available for 3-

4 year olds. 

Don’t forget you can now send a text message to school, this is sometimes 

easier and quicker than telephoning.  The number is 07860 005078 

Parents Forum 

Monday 2.30—3.15 pm.  Each 

forum will be set at a different 

time during the day in order to 

make them accessible to all 

parents. 

School Website 

Progress is well underway in the 

development of our new website 

which we are hoping to launch 

very shortly.  Many thanks to Ms 

Cooper and Mr Sorohan for all 

their help in this. 


